
Sincerely, 

Terry Wa 
Regional Vice President 
Strategy & Development 

p 	UnityPoint Health 
It II Pekin 	 600 S. 13th  Street 

Pekin, Illinois 61554 

March 21, 2018 

Kathy Olson 
Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
525 West Jefferson Street 
Springfield, IL 62761 

RE: Completion of Project 816-017 

Dear Ms. Olson: 

This letter serves as written notification of the completion of Project #16-017, the construction of the 
Griffin Medical Office Building in Pekin, Illinois. A Certificate of Occupancy was granted on January 24, 
2018 and the building was occupied shortly thereafter. A final project cost report will be filed, along 
with the requested certifications, once all project-related expenses have been paid. We expect to file 

the report well in advance of the July 2, 2018 deadline. 

Should you require additional information, please contact me at 309-672-4521. 
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